
The Japanese Non-Project Grand Aid for Provision of Industrial Goods from the Areas 

Affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake (Handing-over ceremony) 

 

Date: 27th August, 2015  

Venue: Conference hall, Federal Ministry of Women Affairs and Social Development 

Summary: Through the Non-Project Grand Aid designed to symbolize the recovery from 

the devastating earthquake, the Japanese Government has extended the aid of JPY 350 

million (equivalent of 600 million naira) to provide 2,750 wheelchairs and 450 walking 

support wheels with hospitals in all States in Nigeria, in order to contribute to the 

enhancement of social security for disabled people in Nigeria. 

H.E. Mr. Sadanobu Kusaoke, the Ambassador of Japan to Nigeria and Dr. Ezekiel 

O. Oyemomi, the Permanent Secretary to the Federal Ministry of Women Affairs and 

Social Development, attended the ceremony. It was widely reported by local media. 

 

Speech by Ambassador Kusaoke 

Handing over the wheelchairs 


